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Please see below
 

From:  
Sent: 15 June 2020 12:14
To: Licensing <Licensing@kirklees.gov.uk>
Subject: Rose and crown Slaithwaite
 
Hi
I’d would like to add my support for  our at the rose and crown, slawit.
I understand  license is under review for covid 19 transgressions.
The rose is the heart of the community at cop hill,

 does a fabulous job looking after the locals and it would be a disaster for the area if 
were to lose  license.
Rural pubs like  need support, now more than ever, and there would be hundreds of outraged
residents if such actions were taken against 
Regards 

 
 




